
CALL TO ACTION:
SENATE VOTE AHEAD –
STOP TRUMPCARE
I’m going to let Senator Chris Murphy (D-CT)
explain what’s going on in his eight-tweet
thread from last evening — and then we are
getting down to business.
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Here’s HuffPo on status of this latest iteration
of Repeal-and-Replace-ACA. Sen. Susan Collins
(R-ME) said, “It appears we’ll have a vote on
Tuesday but we don’t know whether we’ll be
voting on the House bill, the first version of
the Senate bill, the second version of the
Senate bill,” sounding very unhappy about being
kept in the dark.

Agreed — this is not how a democracy is run.

Two more things you need to know:

— Trump’s administration is trying to crash the
ACA; it terminated contractors in 18 cities to
help with signups. Think of this as the
equivalent of voter disenfranchisement by
eliminating polls, only in this case, it could
have deadly affects on citizens.

— Trump “asked” Navy service members to call
their senators to vote to repeal ACA. This is an
abuse of power; an “ask” by the commander-in-
chief is an order, and in this case it’s an
order to U.S. military to take action against
their own interests and against their fellow
citizens. This may already have had a negative
effect on counts based on reports last night on
Twitter.

What’s next?

CALL YOUR SENATOR NOW before the vote and ask
them to vote NO on the Motion to Proceed, and NO
on any subsequent vote to repeal and/or replace
ACA.

Tools you can use:

Here’s calling scripts prepared by the ever-
helpful @Celeste_Pewter, one each for GOP and
Democratic senators. (Celeste has an updated
status on the impending vote, too.)
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Switchboard telephone number: (202) 224-3121

Free fax by internet to Congress by Faxzero:
https://faxzero.com/fax_senate.php

Help keep track of responses at:
https://5calls.org/ (not for use on mobile)

For more information on BRCA vote:

Follow  @benwikler – MoveOn’s Washington DC
director, who is all over this legislation.

Follow @make5calls

Follow @icalledmyreps

If you have any more resources to follow on the
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health care vote(s) this week, please share them
in comments.

Lastly, if you live in Alaska, West Virginia,
Ohio, Maine, you are a Most Valuable Player
right now because your senators are on the
bubble. Please make calls to your senators —
thanks!

IMPORTANT: This is NOT an open thread. Health
care comments here only; all other comments may
be posted in the last open thread. Thank you.


